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Exciting news for Carers and Exciting news for Carers and 
KASBAHKASBAH  
As many of you will be aware, a local charity we have worked closely with for 
years made the difficult decision to close after not gaining the Kent County 
Council contract in this area.  I have a personal connection with this charity as 
this is where I joined the voluntary sector and worked there facilitating the    
support group and developed a short term respite service for seven happy 
years. 
 
KASBAH were very fortunate to get the Big    
Lottery funding transferred to us for these two 
valuable services. Confirmation was received 
early July and we hope to have a new person in 
post from the beginning of September 2013. 
 
This will be a new area of development for  
KASBAH as we have only ever supported the Carer alongside the person with a 
disability.  We have the knowledge and skills to provide an effective support 
group network and re-establish the ôSitter Serviceõ ð this is where a volunteer 
will come to your house and provide you with a valuable break to get those 
jobs that you never have time to complete, have a long soak in the bath, get 
out in the garden and relax or even accompany you on a routine errand to 
give you the peace of mind that the person you care for is not your sole        
responsibility. Due to health and safety this service is provided with the       
Cared-for on site or present during a trip.   
 
If you would benefit from this type of service please do let me know - and    
remember to tell all of the Carers we are now able to support them and will be 
working closely with Carers First to provide an excellent joined up service. 
 
Emma Carver - Chief Officer 

Donõt forget that our Annual General Meeting is taking place on Tuesday 17 
September from 10.30am, at The Coach House, Strode Park Foundation in 
Herne.  Please let us know if you are able to attend so that we can arrange   
refreshments.  If you are unable to attend we would be very grateful if you will 
complete the voting forms that were sent with Juneõs newsletter, and return 
them to us at the Office by 30 August. If you need more forms please contact 
the Office and we will send these out to you. 
 
If there is a specific item you would like added to the AGM agenda, please let 
us know by 1 September.  The Office can be contacted on 01474 536501 or by 
email admin@kasbah.org.uk 
 
Also - with this newsletter you will find our annual     
KASBAH survey.  This helps us identify what additional 
services might be needed, and ensure that what we     
currently offer meets your needs, as well as give us      
feedback on what we do.  Please make sure you        
complete the form and send it back to us as soon as     
possible.  Many thanks.   

A couple of reminders....A couple of reminders....  
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A message from Emma...A message from Emma...  

Did you know.....Did you know.....   

 
 
 
 
Hi Everyone  
 
I am pleased to report our new cafe is up and running and gaining lots of positive   
feedback. On the 4th July KASBAH had its first Environmental Health audit and were 
delighted to received a 4 star rating (out of 5), as the cafe has only been going a few 
months, this is a fantastic achievement. 
 
Our new housing project ð Maddison House is at full occupancy and developing well, we now have a range 
of supported housing services to meet the individual needs of young disabled people (18-35), give the Office 
a call if you would like more details. 
 
I hope you enjoy the nice weather and I hope to see you at the AGM on the 17 September. 
 
Bye for Now 

Emma    
KASBAH Chief Officer 

 

We have a Charity Shop?   
 
Our shop is based at The Hive in Northfleet, next 
door to the Office.  Itõs run by a wonderful team of 
volunteers who take in and sort out donations, price 
them up and display items ready for sale.  Our    
charity shop helps raise funds towards all our         
services and in turn helps you, our members. 
Donations are welcome, you can drop your items off 
at the shop (or the Office if the shop is closed) on any 
weekday.  We do ask that any clothing is in a clean 
condition, and any other items donated are in a 
working condition and not broken in any way. 
We also have a limited collection service for larger 
items such as furniture and large electrical appli-
ances; please give us a call if you need items col-
lected (contact   details on the back page) and we 
will advise if we can collect. 
Why not pop along to the charity shop to pick up 

We offer an Outreach Service? 
 
Our Outreach Service currently covers Dartford, 
Gravesham and Medway.   
 
We work with those     
living in their own homes 
who need support in   
certain areas such as 
cleaning, shopping,   
cooking,  managing 
money, accessing the 
community and services, 
travel training, meeting 
people and increasing 
s o c i a l  s k i l l s  a n d                    
independence. 
Support packages can be 
arranged with consultation with your care         
manager, the cost is currently £15 an hour. 
 
Please call the Office if you think this service would 
benefit you, or if you would like to find out more. 
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Seabrooke House UpdateSeabrooke House Update  

Hattie Webb House UpdateHattie Webb House Update   
The guys at Hattie Webb House have been pretty busy 
over the last couple of months! 
James went to the castle concerts at Rochester Castle to 
see one of his favourite bands Status Quo with staff 
support, this enabled him to enjoy the atmosphere and 
bust some moves.  
Amber has started working in The Meeting Place Café 
with staff support on a Tuesday morning, and is now 
looking into work experience with animals.  
Ross is looking forward to one of many wrestling events 
that he has planned for this year. 

Day service too have been out and about, looking for voluntary work and 
activities within the community, as well as cooking at MAPS sessions,          
attending the gym and now fulfilling their life skills training.  As always our 

staff have worked with all service 
users ensuring that their individual 
needs are met and tailor-making       
structured timetables to suit all. 

 
For more details about Hattie 
Webb House, please contact the 
House Co-ordinator, Dawn Varley 
on 01634 404468 or email         
dvarley@kasbah.org.uk 

Seabrooke House would like to say a very warm 
welcome to Emily Knight, Andrew Thompson and       
Elizabeth Vale, and a huge congratulations to 
Stephen Mills who has moved into Janus Court to 
continue his training.  
The guys recently went to Brighton for a day trip, 
after sitting in traffic for nearly 2 hours we finally 
got there and managed to find a parking space.  
It was a beautiful day and everyone decided to 
stay on the pier so they could have a go on the 
rides and play in the arcades, the day was 
rounded up with a fish and Chip supper before 
heading back to Seabrooke House. 
Seabrooke House were also invited back to    
Rochester Cathedral to see what developments 

had been 
made since last year, when we were invited to give our thoughts and 
hints on how to make the    Cathedral more accessible to those who 
may have been unable to visit.  Hopefully by next year more parts of 
the Cathedral will be accessible to all. 
Finally, we would like to congratulate Lucy White, Life Skills Coach, 
on the birth of baby Lennie! 
For more details about Seabrooke House, please contact the House 
Manager, Denise Kilshaw on 01322 386841 or email dkil-
shaw@kasbah.org.uk 
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Rochester Road UpdateRochester Road Update  
Abigail has been away on holiday recently, she went to Butlins in Bognor 
Regis and enjoyed swimming, go-karting, watching the shows and dancing 
the night away in the nightclub.    She brought back sticks of rock for every-
one!  Nicola has also been on holiday to Whitstable, staying in a caravan 
and spending time on the beach with her mum, having a relaxing time and    
enjoying the hot weather. 
 
Ash has joined the gym and he and Abigail have also been going along to 
the Cyclopark in Gravesend to improve their activity levels, they have       
sessions on Wednesdays for people with disabilities.  We had a nice walk 
round Shorne Country Park to get a bit of exercise, and as you can see we 
had a good time on the slide and swings too!  Afterwards we had cold drinks 
in the cafe and had a look round the Visitor Centre. 
 
Ash enjoyed a day at Margate beach on a very hot 

and sunny day, and has also been away on an out-
door activity weekend where he went on a rope 
bridge and climbing wall, and enjoyed a fancy dress 
party in the evening! 
 
Nicola is busy helping out at the luncheon club where 
she helps prepare and serve meals for the elderly    
people at the centre, as well as going to a music session 
where she likes to play the drums - she has very good 
rhythm!  
 
If you would like more information about Rochester 
Road, please call Sally Cochran, House Manager on 
01474 745738 or email scochran@kasbah.org.uk  

Maddison House Update Maddison House Update   
Itõs been a busy time at Maddison House for birthdays; Victoria, Graham and Danielle have all celebrated 
in the last two months. It has also been a busy time for holidays, Graham has been away with his family on 
a cruise, Danielle has been to Clacton for a long weekend and Simon has been for a week in the New      
Forest. 
Mark has some tubs and plants to put in the Maddison House garden which should brighten things up a bit! 

For our social skills day-trip this month we went to London Zoo 
for the day. We got the train from Ebbsfleet into St Pancras then 
walked along Camden High Street 
taking in the sights, then had a day 
in the zoo.  Our favourites were the 
penguins, pigmy hippos and JoJo 
the tiger! 
Maddison House have also really 
enjoyed working shifts at the Café, 
Rosie P has also been coming down 
and helping us too, itõs always 
great to see her. Natalie has      

mastered the coffee machine, and Simon and Tom make expert waiters! 

For more details about Maddison House please contact the House                 
Co-ordinator, Victoria Norris, on 01474 335840 or email vnorris@kasbah.org.uk 


